

December 4, 2015

Eric P. Grubman

Executive Vice President

The Honorable Governor Jay Nixon State of Missouri P.O. Box 720 Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dave Peacock
Bob Blitz
St. Louis NFL Stadium Task Force
7701 Forsyth Blvd., Suite 1000
St Louis, MO 63105

Dear Governor Nixon, Dave, and Bob:

The Committee on Los Angeles Opportunities met again on December 1, 2015 to continue its consideration of the possible relocation of a club or clubs to Los Angeles, and in anticipation of the related discussion that took place at the December 2 meeting. The Committee wishes to convey its appreciation of your efforts to date, including the most recent updates that you provided.

Because any interested club is permitted to file a relocation application as soon as January 4, 2016, we have scheduled a special meeting of the membership on January 12 and 13 to review such applications. The Committee would like to ensure that the membership has the most current and complete information to inform those discussions and therefore invites you to provide, in writing, your proposal to the club (including any modifications from your last proposal) for consideration by the Committee and membership. We request that the proposal include, to the extent possible, (i) a detailed outline of all material terms, financial and otherwise, (ii) specific details of the sources and uses for project construction, (iii) identification of the authority necessary to secure public contributions (including approvals already received, and projected timing of obtaining any additional approvals), and (iv) the timing and steps necessary, and remaining risks, if any, for you to execute the deal on the terms outlined. The Committee would like to receive this proposal by no later than Wednesday, December 30, 2015.

Sincerely,

Eric P. Grubman